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MEMORANDUM 
 

 

To:  CRDC 

 

From:  Kevin Richardson, Fire Chief  

 

Date:  August 3, 2016 

 

Reference:  Purchase of Life Safety Park Furniture 
 

2030:  Community Wellness and Enrichment 

 
 

Introduction:   

The construction of Life Safety Park included the purchase of furnishings and fixtures for the new 

facility. This request is for furnishing the public and staff spaces with new furniture, fixtures and 

equipment. 

Analysis: 

The furniture, fixtures and equipment chosen are designed to serve a wide range of public use from 

children to adults. Fire staff worked closely with the architect to select furnishings that focused on 

durability, mobility, and reasonable pricing.  

Legal Review:  

Agenda item did not require legal review. 

Fiscal Impact: 

On November 10, 2015, Council approved an overall project budget for the Life Safety Park in the 

amount of $6,885,593. An allowance of $120,000 for furniture, fixtures, and equipment was 

included in the overall project budget. The fiscal impact of this Agenda item is $120,047.00. 

Recommendation: 

The Fire Department recommends approval.   


